
On October 14, the First Annual Greenberg Cup Golf Tournament
was held at HHCC- honoring renowned golfer and long-time
member Richard Greenberg. Under perfect October skies, 60 men
and women competed in a Shamble Flite for a spot in the playoff
on Hole 2- the site of Richard's famed Hole in One. 4 golfers
qualified to use Richard's original 4 iron to attempt to duplicate
his feat. His son-in-law Phil Katz came closest and was declared
the winner. It was a wonderful day of glorious weather, splendid
hijinks, sweet remembrance, good fun, and bad jokes. Thank you
to all that participated! 
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First Annual Greenberg Cup

Women's Golf Association
Our WGA Ladies enjoyed a luncheon to mark the end of their
2022 season. Our group has seen significant growth this past
year and we hope to continue that trend into 2023.
Congratulations to Barbara Zubler for the most improved and
Lois Masinter for the most birdies.
For more information about joining the WGA please contact
WGA President, Janet Scott at scottjanet9@gmail.com

Annual Meeting-HH HOA
Tuesday, November 8th at 7pm



Steve Guidus in the Hills

Friday, November 11th 6:30-9:30pm



Casino Night
Friday, November 18th

7:00pm-11:00pm



Ice Skating Rink Opening Day Party 
Saturday, November 19th



Thanksgiving Day Buffet

Thursday, November 24th 10am-2pm

November Events

Thank you to all of the members who participated in our
Halloween activities. It was a great weekend packed full of golf
and family fun. Ghouls and Golf carts was again one of our
members' favorite Halloween traditions with 14 decorated golf
carts and numerous children in attendance for Trick-or-Treating. 

Ghouls & Golf Carts

Congratulations to Curtis & Ryan Burchett,
our 2022 Men's Member Member Winners!
Gene McBurney and Paul Zheng were our
runners-up. Thank you to everyone who
participated in the Member-Member
Tournament. The Schedule of Events for the
Golf Calendar has concluded for the 2022
Season. There will be a Winter Clinic Schedule
coming out soon, so keep your eye out for
some fun off-season programming. Thank
you for a successful golf season and we look
forward to next year! 
- Jordan Ryan - Director of Golf

Men's Member-Member Winners
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Over the past seven years, my mother and I have reached out to the homeless here in the Roanoke Valley. We
gather gently used or new items such as yoga mats, sleeping bags, blankets, duvets, gloves, hats, and shoes, to
hand out to the the needy. This population frequently suffers from mental health issues, has had their social
security and other forms of ID stolen, or been hit by hard times. Getting to know this population has been an
eye-opener. They have their stories of heartache, disappointment, rejection, and hopelessness.

Will you consider being kind enough to join us on this journey? If you are able to help with this project please
place items in the collection box outside the Golf Shop from November 2022 to April 2023. 

In anticipation, I want to thank you for considering this need and supporting this project.

Appreciatively,
James Kasza- Golf Director of Development 

Blankets for the Homeless

This year we will be collecting toys for the Marine Toys for Tots drive. All donations
should be placed in the boxes at the clubhouse entrance by December 5th. The
mission of the program is to collect new unwrapped toys and distribute those toys
to less fortunate children at Christmas. 

Toys for Tots

HHCC Gives Back

Thank you, Hunting Hills, for the warm welcome you’ve given me. It’s been two months now that I’ve been here
in Roanoke with you all. Here are some experiences I’ve had so far:

US Open Party, Pro-Am, and Hall of Fame Weekend
I got here right on time. My first weekend at HH was legendary. It started with the US Open Party. Not only was
there an American in the men’s semi-final for the first time since 2006, but we were outside watching it on TV
under the tennis court gazebo with pizza, drinks, and desserts. You could say it was the ideal late-summer Friday
night vibe. The next morning was the Pro-Am tournament. I was blown away by the fantastic range of amateur
players and an impressive lineup of pros! It was during this event that I started to see the depth of the tennis
community here in Roanoke— not only within Hunting Hills but between players and coaches of different clubs
as well. Later that night was the 2nd Annual Roanoke Valley Tennis Hall of Fame dinner and ceremony. It was a
privilege just to be in the room and hear people share stories and memories from the rich tennis history found
here. The event was sincere, and impactful, honoring the individuals involved and the game of tennis itself.

Lessons and Clinics
I want to give a special thank you to everyone who has chosen to spend their time with me on the tennis court.
I’ve been fortunate to coach many lessons and clinics in my initial two months. You are the best part of my daily
routine. I am grateful for the support you’ve shown me, as well as the fun we’ve shared and the work we’ve put
in on the tennis court. 

American Heart Association Tournament 
A few weekends ago I have the opportunity to play in one of the longest-running annual sporting events in all of
Virginia. The tournament took place over three days and featured more than 30 doubles teams. Lots of exciting
competition in each division— and all done in support of a great cause.

Home at Hunting Hills
To many of you, Hunting Hills has been your home for quite some time. Some of you have spent your whole lives
here, and some have watched kids and grandkids grow up here. I’d like to acknowledge the beauty in that and
the special privilege it is to be welcomed into your community. I am honored to make a home here with you all. 
Finally, I’d like to thank Jose Rincon from HVCC for connecting me with Hunting Hills, and John and Kara Barker
who have gone above and beyond to make this opportunity possible and make me feel at home. 
This Thanksgiving season I have many new things to be grateful about. I’m glad I get to be here for this beautiful
autumn at Hunting Hills Country Club, and so stoked looking ahead at all that’s to come. 

Sincerely, Shepherd Newcomb- Assistant Tennis Professional 

Tennis News



Looking Ahead
Ugly Christmas Sweater Night

Friday, December 9th 



Annual Director's Christmas Party 
Thursday, December 15th : 7-10pm

Regency trio Featuring featuring Shawn Spencer 

Santa Brunch
Sunday, December 18th : 11am-2pm



NYE party with Solacoustix

Saturday, December 31st





Thank you to our Member- Member Sponsors

Ferguson Land & Lumber




